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One of the most sincere forms of respect is  

actually listening to what another has to say.  
- Bryant McGill 

31st August  Full School Assembly  
   Led by Room 8. 
 
1st September Touch Tournament 
 
4th September  Values Assembly  
   Led by Room1. 
 
4th September PFA Meeting 
   7pm held in the  
   Staffroom. 
 
15th September Character Day 
   Come dressed as your 
   favourite character 
 
20th September Yr 4-8 Kids for Kids  
   Concert 7:30pm at  
   Horncastle Arena.  
   Tickets avail via   
   Ticketek. 
 
26th October Musical Festival  
   Senior School Choir. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mission statement: We are a Catholic School that is Christ centered and lives Mercy values.  
Our mission is to nurture faith, to grow community, and to achieve excellence. 

Value for the Term 3: Respect. Respect is about  
recognizing the gifts of the people around you, while 
being responsible for our own actions and choices. 

School Diary  

For information of whatôs going on in the school head to our newly updated website and click on the 
news tab at the top of the page.  

Whatõs Happening This Week  

Greetings 
 
All is well as today is the last day of winter. Yes tomorrow is the first 
day of spring. 
 
Thank you to the families who attended the School/Parish Mass on 
Sunday. It is always a special occasion when the children are able to 
join and lead the Sunday Mass. We are most fortunate that Father  
Michael is so supportive of the children being fully involved. 
 
Catherine McAuley was an Irish lay woman who spent her inheritance 
and opened the first House of Mercy in Lower Baggot Street in Dublin 
in 1827. In 1831 Catherine and two companions became the first  
Sisters of Mercy. Mother Catherine chose certain Gospel Values that 
were important to her to help her make decisions to live her life. She 
also asked her Sisters of Mercy to use these values to help them 
make decisions. This is why they are called the Mercy Values. As a 
Mercy School the values we focus on are service, excellence,  
sustainability, social justice and respect. Each term we focus on one. 
This term our focus is respect. The Mercy Values are a key element in 
the culture of our school and we ask the children, staff and indeed the 
whole community to try and live them out. 
 
I hope that all fathers are treated to an enjoyable Fatherôs Day this 
Sunday. 
 
Best wishes 
Denis 
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A Message From the DRS  

 
 

On Friday the 18th August the Year 
3 students in Room 12 visited the 
residents of the Oaks Rest Home. 

They played board games and read 
with them. They all had a great af-

ternoon. 

Room 12 Visiting with The Oaks Rest Home  

It is Fatherôs Day this coming  
Sunday. Joseph, Jesusô foster  
father has a special place in the 
heart of Pope Francis. We can all 
learn more from  
Pope Francisô message to fathers. 

http://www.fathersforgood.org/ffg/en/big_four/pope_to_fathers.html
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Student Council  

  OLV TOUCH TOURNAMENT 
 
  When: Friday 1st September 

         Time: Lunchtime 
           Where: OLV Field 
 
  Come dressed in your house colours!! 
 
Please see Tara in Room 8 if you are interested in playing. 

CHARACTER DAY  
Come to school on September 15th dressed as your favourite character!  

You can be anything: a book character, movie character or simply someone 
from TV! Just remember to wear something comfortable and not to go out of  

your way to buy things!  
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Prayer Packs  

This weekôs Prayer Packs go to Tara, Emily, Jessica, Sean, Matthew, Liam, Pasikale and John. 
 Please remember to bring these back on  

Friday morning. 

Congratulations  

Congratulations to Mikayla who 
received Most Improved Player 
for her U7 Pink Ripper Team. 

 
Well done to  Damon who  

received Most Improved Player 
for his U10 Red rugby team and 

also overall Most Improved Player 
for all non competitive junior 

teams in Rolleston Rugby Club. 


